
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

May 17, 2022 

5:00 PM 
Board Room • 119 W 8th Ave, Petal MS 

 

The Mayor & Board of Aldermen will hold a public hearing on May 17, 2022 at 5:00 PM to determine whether or not 
the following properties are in violation of the 2019 International Property Maintenance Code: 

309 N George St, Parcel #3-022N-35-183.00 

207 Hegwood Dr, Parcel #3-030F-02-020.00 

311 Mitchell St, Parcel #3-022N-35-058.00 

202 E 2nd Ave, Parcel #3-022O-36-054.00 is overgrown with trash, litter, debris 

115 N George St, Parcel #3-022N-35-194.00 is overgrown. 

123 Centre Circle, Parcel #3-022O-36-066.00 is overgrown and has inoperable vehicles on the property 

210 E Central Ave, Parcel #3-030B-01-067.00 is dilapidated and overgrown.  

ADJOURNMENT 


